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BYHA & BCAC 
Team Goal

$4,700,000

NEW Zamboni Arriving Summer 2020

PLEDGE

$3,024,800

Second Rink Progress

June 2020

REGISTER TODAY: 
August 17 - 20
August 24 - 27

Details and Registration: 

BemidjiYouthHockey.org

Northern Minnesota
Hockey Camp

Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. For questions or to make a pledge, please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

                                       to both the Paul Bunyan International Hockey Tournament and the 
Bemidji Youth Hockey Association for their assistance in purchasing this new zamboni.

THANK YOU

mailto:dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/
https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
https://cdn1.sportngin.com/attachments/document/45ea-2112669/Northern_MN_Hockey_Camp_Flyer_2020.pdf
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news

